
NDSS News Alert 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective September 15, 2023, NDSS staff with Navajo-nsn.gov emails will 
be discontinued. 

 
What does this mean for NDSS staff? 

You will still have access to the emails, however, effective September 15, 
2023, you will not be able to send or receive emails from the Navajo-

nsn.gov address. 
 

Hired Date: 
If you were hired after September 2022, you may not have been assigned a 

Navajo-nsn.gov email account, so this transition will not apply to you.   
In this case, continue using your nndss.org email. 

 
What to do? 

Our IT team is working on exporting PST files from your Navajo-nsn.gov email 
address. Your email address will no longer be active but the contents from your 
previous mailbox will be available. We do recommend when corresponding with 
external contacts to respond with your NNDSS.org email. Previous issues with 
receiving emails from external contacts have been resolved. If you have issues 

receiving external emails from external department, organizations and all other 
senders—please notify helpdesk.  

 
This is all part of NDSS’ transition to NDSS-Network.  

 
Questions: 

Email Marlinda.Littleman@nndss.org 
Thank you. 
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